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The Contractor should take note of Article 105.08 of the “Standard Specifications”. Multiple improvements are proposed along routes included in this subject contract and will require the Contractor, on this contract, to work simultaneously with Contractors on other adjacent contracts. Adjacent contracts may consist of any or all of the following:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]

Aforementioned, this work may affect the work sequence for the contract.

It is pertinent that cooperation and scheduling be coordinated with Kane County and the Engineer to ensure all work done is performed in the proper sequential order, to ensure a final quality product, and that all Traffic Control is placed properly and safely between contracts.

No additional compensation will be paid for coordination of work with other contracts.

In the event a Contractor from a simultaneous contract cannot be reached, the Contractor shall call the County Chief of Construction at 630-816-9680 or via e-mail at: boeschdavid@co.kane.il.us
